POSTPONEMENT NOTICE

Europeaid/140378/IH/SUP/TR

'Supply of Equipment for Removal Centres for the Effective Implementation of the EU-Turkey Readmission Agreement' – Turkey
Considering the developments related to COVID-19 pandemic and respective public health measures in place, the Contracting Authority has decided to postpone the deadline for submission of offers and the tender opening session.  

Exact dates will be announced with an official corrigendum to the Contract Notice and Tender Dossier which will be published in the Official Journal, as well as on, EuropeAid and CFCU websites.
